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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
  

The Tuolumne County Transit Agency (TCTA) Technical /Citizen’s Advisory Committee 
(TAC/CAC) meeting scheduled for November 1, 2017 has been cancelled.  
 
The next, regularly scheduled meeting will resume on Wednesday, December 6, 2017 at  
3 p.m. in the Community Resources Agency Conference Room 3A located at 48 West 
Yaney Avenue on the 3rd Floor.  
 
If you should have any questions concerning this matter, please contact:  
 
Denise Bergamaschi  
Administrative Technician  
209-533-5603  
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